
A note from the weigh masters:
Thank you to everyone that gave them fish over the last year. 
Also, Aotea would like to thank everyone that bought raffles

for her St Pats school fundraiser at the end of last year.  
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Commodore's Corner

Weighmasters
B & L Walker

33 Grey Street, Martinborough

06 306 9615
0274 476 991 

Important
Reminders

Just a note to All FINANCIAL TRACTOR 
 USERS. Once you have finished with the 
 tractor & parked it up, PLEASE LOCK IT UP!
Pukemanu Boating & Fishing Club requires
ALL Boat Owners to belong to the Cape
Palliser  Marine Radio Association. Please
ensure you have paid your annual fee.
Radio Watch Channel 4.  

        First call up from 7.30 am

Commodore Heath Riddell 
Vice Commodore Tony Kerr
Club Captain Chris Oakly
Secretary/Treasurer Owen Riddell
Newsletter Editor Raegan Warren
Charlie Baldwin                                                                
Chris Simmonds  
Shane Baldwin      
Gary Warren               
Shiro Cribb        
Ricky Aburn
Blaine Smith

#
Contact
Details for the
Committee

                  
027 482 2404
027 498 7991
027 645 9700
027 929 8968
027 384 6525
 027 244 1602                                                    
027 243 3489

027 282 1112
021 852 253

027 444 8096

Hi everyone. Hope you all had a good rest over the Christmas break and got to catch up with family
and friends and/or got out for a fish, a hunt or both.
I know the weather was a bit average through the Christmas/New Year period but if you picked the
right days, the sea was nice and we got good catches of gurnard, snapper, tarakihi and hapuka.
If you're into surf casting, lake ferry and ocean beach has been fishing really good with plenty of
snapper to be caught and even king fish off the beach.
January club day was fished with a good number of boats getting out from Ngawi. The sea was
good early but fishing was pretty slow. We managed to get a feed of tarakihi, blue cod and some
nice size snapper.

The Ngawi Big 3 is coming up on 10th, 11th and 12th of Feb and is
always a massive weekend. Good luck to all our Pukemanu members
who are entering.
The February club weekend is also on the 11th and 12th.  Some club
scales will be available to weigh your fish on the Saturday and Sunday at
Ngawi, just catch up with our vice commodore Tony Kerr 0274987991 or
Club Secretary/ treasurer Owen Riddell 0279298968 
Good luck to you all and be safe.

Commodore Heath Riddell



Barracoutta    Charlie Baldwin   4.40
Blue Cod         Andy Jarvis    2.53
Groper             Simon Richardson 18.67
Gurnard          Stacy Riddell   1.53
John Dory       Daniel Brass      2.58
Kahawai          Heath Riddell   2.53
Kingfish           Rob Glanville  16.07
Red Cod          Jason Linton   3.44
Snapper          John Leveridge   2.21
Terakihi          Owen Riddell     2.45
Trevally          John Crawford   1.90
Trumpeter     Warren Hayes   6.48 

Heaviest Fish in 2022/2023 so far

Average Blue
Cod

Rob Glanville
1.55kg




Well done to all
the winners

Average
Terakihi

Charlie Baldwin
1.22kg




Average
Angler

Deavin Kenning
151.06 points




Pukemanu Boating and Fishing
Club Weekend Results

14th and 15th January 2023

2nd 
Brian

Chappell

1st
John

Leveridge

3rd
Charlie
Baldwin



The boys from undersize had a
good weekend  at Superfish.

 1st and 3rd in Kingfish 
3rd Kahawai
3rd Gurnard
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After 35 years of marriage, a husband and
wife came for counselling. When asked
what the problem was, the wife started

listing every problem they had ever had in
the years they had been married.

Finally, after allowing this for a sufficient
length of time, the therapist got up,

embraced and kissed the wife long and
passionately as her husband watched - with
a raised eyebrow. The woman shut up and

quietly sat down as though in a daze.
The therapist turned to the husband and

said, "This is what your wife needs at least
3 times a week. Can you do this?"

"Well, I can drop her off here on Mondays
and Wednesdays, but on Fridays, I fish."

Saturday 11th
February

Sunday 12th
February

Low 3:56am Low 4:43am

High 10:03am High 10:48am

Low 16:27pm Low 17:06pm

High 22:25pm High 23:08pm

Happy New Year, everyone!
Looking forward to a good year
of fishing! See lots of you at the

Ngawi Big 3 this weekend.
Cheers!

Raegan Warren

Our huge condolences go to the
Buchanan family on the passing

of Andrew Buchanan (from
Marton). Andrew was a crew
member of 'Tillerman' and a

Pukemanu member.
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Tide Times
For next club weekend...

Club Weekends 2023
February - 11th and 12th
March - 11th and 12th
April - 1st and 2nd
May - 13th and 14th
June - 17th and 18th
July - 7th and 8th (start of new season)



Massive
thanks to
our major
sponsors

Greytown


